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Sisters, 

This will be a lot shorter than all the others. Some of the final business from our State Convention. 

*Please send pictures to Katie Voegel and Val Johnson. 

*Send Chapter minutes to Val Johnson. I will send on if you forget.  

* Don’t forget to fill out the H-107 online for International and send to Valerie Johnson, new State 

President 

*All donations have been sent in to Alzheimer’s, St. Jude, and the Shriners. Thank you for your 

generosity. 

*Regional Conference is coming up in July. Please let Val know if you are coming. 

*The Convention Chairs and I have settled up with the Hotel. The other items will all be done soon.  

*Please support Val and help when possible. Use your Violet Super Powers to Care, Share, and Grow! 

*I will try and visit more since we can now. 

 I can never thank you enough for all your gifts, help, and support. It was a learning experience for sure. 

As a teacher, we grow, change and adapt. We, as Sisters, have done that as well. Going along with 

Growth and moving forward 1 step at a time. I am still a phone call or email away. Stay rooted and 

grow! 

Pictures were coming but I guess I didn’t grow enough in that area…they don’t want to move. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


